Memorial Day Parade Floats
This year we would like to do something different. We would like to welcome any parade participants in the Memorial Day Parade on May 27, 2024.
Line up is at the latest is 12:30 p.m. Step off will be at 1:00 p.m.
The parade route begins at the corner of Saint Paul and Main St.
Heads East on Main St.
Right onto Olive street across from Broadway.
Left onto 12th Street.
Right on Poplar St., continue past EUCC Church.
Left onto VFW Lane and the parade will conclude up to the VFW Post.
Line up will be at the South East Parking lot of the St. Paul church. Each float will be allocated a number.
For the floats that need to stop off and adjust for traffic speeds there is a section off to the right by the ball diamond concession stand. If your float is capable to continue without stopping you can continue on the road which will lead you by the Sharpshooter’s Club and Highland Primary. All participants are more than welcome to come inside the VFW Post 5694 to see the Annual Memorial Day Ceremony which starts at 2:00 p.m.
If the float has any skirting, please have walkers to hand out candy.
This parade route is longer than most parades, we would strongly encourage that those who wish to walk in the parade be older than Elementary grade levels.
Please submit by May 22, 2024

If you are interested, please email Krystle Huelsmann at Krystle.Huelsmann@gmail.com


